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Reporting to the Police 

Non-European nationals who applied for a study permit (residence permit) at a Norwegian 

Embassy (in some cases Danish or Swedish Embassy) in the home country, should report to 

the Follo Police Station in Ski within 7 days of arrival, or at the very least book an 

appointment with the police. Once the permit has been granted, students should book an 

appointment through the Norwegian Directorate of Immigration’s (UDI’s) Application Portal 

at www.udi.no/en. In most cases, it is the same portal used to submit the initial permit 

application. If you have not submitted your permit application through the Application Portal 

or are encountering problems, you can email the Follo Police Station at folloutl@politiet.no to 

book the appointment. The International Office at the Police Station is open Tuesday through 

Friday, and closed on Mondays. It is now also possible to visit other police stations in the 

Follo district, these include: Romerike, Sarpsborg and Askim Police Stations.   
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